
From: Mackin, Dina S.
Sent: 7/12/2011 4:57:37 PM
To: Farrar, Darwin (darwin.farrar@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: R.09-11-014: Notice of Demand Analysis Working Group (DAWG) Goals & 

Potential Study Subgroup

To All Parties to R.09-11-014:

This notice is to inform parties that the joint CEC-CPUC Demand Analysis Working Group (DAWG) has 
formed a Goals & Potential Study Subgroup to serve as the primary stakeholder forum for 
communicating and vetting key project deliverables on the 2012 Energy Efficiency Goals & Targets 
Study. The DAWG meetings are open to any interested parties. The first presentation of the project 
scope is scheduled for the 7/14 DAWG meeting from 1-4 pm in the Courtyard Room at the CPUC.

PU Code 454.55 and 454.56 requires that the CPUC shall identify all potentially achievable cost- 
effective electricity efficiency savings and establish efficiency targets for the lOUs to achieve. Since 
2005, the Commission has given Energy Division the responsibility for conducting the goals study.

In D. 10-04-029, Energy Division (ED) was delegated authority to determine which projects should be 
subject to the stakeholder input process. For the potential / goals studies, Energy Division has decided 
to utilize the DAWG forum to solicit stakeholder input. Given the short timeline to complete these 
studies, ED must balance the needs for transparency and timely communication with the lOUs and 
stakeholders with the need to stay on schedule. D.10-04-029 adopting the Joint ED/IOU EM&V plan 
"recognized the possibility that the desired time allotment for collaboration on some EM&V projects may 
not be possible due to superseding requirements, such as adherence to Commission mandated 
schedules. (Attachment 1, p.5)" Energy Division will determine schedule for future DAWG meetings on 
Thursday.

The 2012 Potential and Goals Study conducted by Navigant Consulting will be an update to the 
2008 Potential and Goals Studies conducted by Itron.

If you have additional questions or would like more information about DAWG meetings, you may contact 
Dina Mackin at 415-703-2125, or dm1@cpuc.ca.qov.

Best,

Simon Eilif Baker

Supervisor, Energy Efficiency Planning

Climate Strategies Branch
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